Republika ng Pilipinas
Republic of the Philippines

Kagawaran ng Tanggulang Pambansa

Department of National Defense
L 2018

MS. ROSIE S. DE LEON, PhD, RN

Vice President for Programs & Development
Philippine Nurses Association, Inc.,

1663 F.T. Benitez St.,

Malate, Manila 1004

Dear Ms. DE LEON:

This has reference to your letter dated 21 June 2018 addressed to Secretary
Delfin N. Lorenzana requesting assistance and support in attaining your objectives by
allowing nurses under the jurisdiction of this Department, to attend the Opening of its
Centennial Celebration and National Annual Convention at the Crowne Plaza Manila
Galleria, Ortigas Ave., corner Asian Development Bank Ave., Ortigas Center, Quezon
City on 16 — 18 October 2018.

Please be informed that we have endorsed your letter to the Administrator,
Philippine Veterans Affairs Office (PVAO) and Chief of Staff, Armed Forces of the
Philippines, Camp General Emilio Aguinaldo, Quezon City (Attn: Deputy Chief of Staff
for Personnel, J1) for appropriate action.

With warm regards.

Very truly yours,

FOR THE SECRETARY:
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Assistant Secretary for Human Resource
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MEMORANDUM to-

Administrator

Philippine Veterans Affairs Office
Camp General Emilio Aguinaldo
Quezon City

SUBJECT : Philippine Nurses Association (PNA) 96th
Foundation Anniversary

This pertains to the attached letter dated 21 June 2018 from Ms. Rosie S. de
Leon, PhD, RN, Vice President for Programs & Development, requesting assistance
and support from this Department by allowing nurses to attend the Opening of its
Centennial Celebration and National Annual Convention at the Crowne Plaza Manila
Galleria, Ortigas Ave., corner Asian Development Bank Ave., Ortigas Center, Quezon
City on 16 — 18 October 2018.

The said activity forms part of the Philippine Nurses Association (PNA) 96th
Foundation Anniversary with the theme “Health is a Human Right: Ensuring Access,
Investment and Economic Growth.”

For information and appropriate action.

BY AUTHORITY OF THE SECRETARY OF NATIONAL DEFENSE:
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Assistant Secretary for Human Resource

cc: Director, VMMC
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MEMORANDUM to-

Chief of Staff

Armed Forces of the Philippines
Camp General Emilio Aguinaldo
Quezon City

(Attention: DCS for Personnel, J1)

SUBJECT : Philippine Nurses Association (PNA) 96th
Foundation Anniversary

This pertains to the attached letter dated 21 June 2018 from Ms. Rosie S. de
Leon, PhD, RN, Vice President for Programs & Development, Philippine Nurses
Association, Inc., requesting assistance and support from this Department by allowing
nurses to attend the Opening of its Centennial Celebration and National Annual
Convention at the Crowne Plaza Manila Galleria, Ortigas Ave., corner Asian
Development Bank Ave., Ortigas Center, Quezon City on 16 — 18 October 2018.

The said activity forms part of the Philippine Nurses Association (PNA) 96th
Foundation Anniversary with the theme “Health is a Human Right: Ensuring Access,
Investment and Economic Growth.”

For information and appropriate action.

BY AUTHORITY OF THE SECRETARY OF NATIONAL DEFENSE:
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Assis}‘ant Secretary for Human Resource
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